
HARWORTH CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY 

 

Friday 24th February 2023 

 

Clubs start week beginning 27th February 

 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day. This is a non-uniform day. Children can dress as their favourite book 

character or just enjoy coming to school in non-uniform and reading lots of books! 

Coffee Morning – All are invited to come for coffee from 8.45am to 9.15am today. Please 

stay for a coffee and a chat with friends if you can. 

Friday 17th March 

This is Red Nose Day. Come to school in non-uniform. Be as bright and colourful as you can. 

Any donations can be brought to school.  

Friday 24th March 

End of term reports out today.  

Tuesday 28th March 

Parents/Carers of Little Owls, Elf Owls and Snowy Owls are invited to an Easter Assembly at 

9am. 

Wednesday 29th March 

Parents/Carers of Barn Owls, Tawny Owls, Eagle Owls and Wise Owls are invited to an 

Easter assembly at 9am.  

Friday 31st March 

Break up for Easter at 3.15pm. 

Monday 17th April 

Return to school. 

 

World Book Day 

We have had a lovely first week of the half term continuing on our journey 
with our curriculum which aims for the children to know more and 
remember more.  

Next week we are open every day (we are NOT closing on the teacher strike 
days) and looking forward to World Book Day. Please use this day as a 
opportunity for your child to dress up as a book character or come to 
school in non-uniform. However we dress we will be enjoying reading and 
all books have to offer us!   

Thank you, as always, for your continued support, 

Kerrie  

  

 

INSET Days 

Our 2 INSET days this year are Thursday 25th and Friday 26th May. This will hopefully 

help you to get a cheaper holiday if you wish to go away for the May break. 

 


